SOUTH AFRICAN ASSOCIATION OF
PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
AND MANAGEMENT

(aAPAM

29 July 2024

Dear SAAPAM Members

You are cordially invited to an Annual General Meeting scheduled as follows:

We hope that you will attend.

Kind regards,

&

Prof John Ntshaupe Molepo
Executive Director

South African Association of Public Administration and Management(SAAPAM) SAAPAM
PO Box 1069 Soshanguve 0152
Tel: 012 382 9769 e-mail: saapam@tut.ac.za — www.saapam.co.za
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